
OCT 2 4 2018 

ELIZAFETH A. BROWN 
CLERK OF SUPREME COURT 

O .:IPLrrs.  CLERK 

McNUTT LAW FIRM, 
A Professional Corporation 

October 18, 2018 

Via U.S. Mail  
Elizabeth A. Brown 
Clerk of the Supreme Court 
201 S. Carson Street 
Carson City, NV 89701 

Re: Petition to Amend NRAP 3A and to Adopt NRAP 3F 

Dear Ms. Brown: 

Dan McNutt 
drm@mcnuttlawfirm.corn  

I respectfully submit this opposition to the amendment of NRAP 3 and the adoption of NRAP 3F. I do 
not believe that this will be efficient or enhance the public's confidence in the judicial process. 

Thank you. 

If you have any questions, contact me directly at 702.384.1170. 

Regards, 

Dan MENu 
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